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 I object to this proposed development as it has serious implications for traffic flows in 

Lower Washwell Lane,Vicarage Street and the town centre. 

Prior to further consideration being given to this development I ask that the council 

request the traffic and Highways Authorities carry out a detailed survey into the traffic 

flows along the lanes mentioned, which are essentially single track. 

It is crucial that the residents of Lower Washwell Lane are involved in this survey, as a 

group they would be pleased to assist. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 


